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Monday 8th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope this finds you and your family well. I am writing to you to give you a further update 

relating to the postponement of wider opening until Monday 22nd June at the earliest.  

 

I would like to apologise again for the very short notice you were given. The decision was 

only confirmed to schools a short time before you were informed on Friday. As a school, we 

were disappointed not be able to welcome back some children this week and am sure that 

children who were planning to return were also disappointed.  

 

The current plan for potential phased wider opening will remain in place with a new start 

date of 22nd June at the earliest. As soon as I have any further confirmation or information 

regarding this I will inform you.  

 

As the returning year groups will no longer be attending, teachers in those year groups are 

now preparing online home learning which will be live on the website by Wednesday at the 

latest. 

 

We had already prepared lightweight home learning packs for those children in the 

returning year groups and to those families who have requested them for this half term. We 

will now extend this to those children who were due to return to school. These will go out 

shortly.  

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Take care.  

 

 
Mrs M Taylor 

Principal 
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